PARENTS OF AMSTERDAM CHILDREN MEETING MINUTES

Call to Order: 7:02

In Attendance: Jenny Dykema, Cassie Owens, Emily Bates, Kristy
Sullivan, Marisa Stewart, Lori Jo Berg, Danita Mattick, Nadine Zikmund,
Maud Gingerich, Rachel Hermann

Treasurer's Report:

Money Market:11,354.64, 6-month CD: 6.011, 12-month CD: 6,037,
Checking: 27,673, Checks/Debits: 1,587, Deposits: 85.61. A detailed
report can be found under the “PAC” tab on the school website

OLD BUSINESS:

Whoos Reading Carnival: The carnival will take place from 9-12 on May
29th. Snow cones, popcorn, water, and granola bars will be provided.
There will be several bouncy houses and other blow-up features along with
a tattoo station, games for smaller kids, and more. Look for a signup genius
to come out soon.

Field Day Lunch: Field day is on May 30th and lunch will be served by

PAC from 12-1. Hotdogs, chips, and watermelon are provided along with

ice cream from Johanna and Gatorade from Alana. Thanks, ladies! Look
for a signup genius to come out soon.

Break Down of All Events and Tasks: Look for a Google doc coming out
soon that goes over all the events PAC puts on and a breakdown of each of
the tasks within those events. We are trying to get more people involved
and this way everyone can see what is involved to make things happen:)



Teacher Appreciation: Teacher appreciation week is going well. The staff
received coffee and donuts this week and the kids are doing a great job of

showing their appreciation with gifts, flowers, and cards. Thanks to Emily
for organizing it.

NEW BUSINESS:

Gallatin Conservation District: Kristy Sullivan presented a science
opportunity to replace Moss. It is an Ag-based program and the cost is
free. They can come to each classroom individually and have a ton of

different areas of focus such as farm animals, watersheds, farming,
gardening, and much more. The school board thought it was a good fit.

The link to learn more is: gallatincd.org/youth-education/

Archery NASP - The national archery school program was presented by
Maud. This would be a supplemental program that would need to be run by
the P.E teacher. Trained Volunteers would be needed and would aso need

to be approved by the school board. Maud will be looking into more details
such as cost, etc.

PAC Executive Positions - President and VP - Voted on at last meeting.
Last Meeting is May 30th after field day lunch (about 1/1:30 pm)

Meeting Adjourned: 7:52

Respectfully Submitted and Signed,
Lori Jo Berg, Secretary



If you have any questions for PAC, please email

parentsofamsterdamchildren@gmail.com or visit amsterdamschool.org
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